
February 4, 2022 Meeting Announcement 

 

Due to COVID-19, the February 4, 2022 Board meeting will be held via teleconference at 9:00 
a.m. Any questions that the public may have must be submitted to 
mdh.psychologyboard@maryland.gov  no later than Thursday, February 4, 2022 by 3:00 p.m. 
Questions will NOT be accepted during the meeting. The Board will answer as many 
questions as possible during the open session. To access the meeting virtually: 
meet.google.com/iyw-dtpy-kct  Via telephone dial:  641-854-0088 PIN: 222 318 380# 
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